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Docket No. 30-4576

rechnical Operations, Incorporated
ATTN: Mr. R. Landauer

Group President
40 North Avenue
Burlington, Massachusetts 01813,

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection 30-4576/80-01

This refers to a telephone conversation between Mr. J. Munro of your staff
and Mr. J. Kinneman of this office on April 29, 1980. Mr. Munro pointed
out that the cover sheet for the referenced inspection was in error in
that, under " Areas Inspected" it identified the location as ".. 40 North
Avenue...." We agree that the close-out survey was actually performed at
your facility at 40 South Avenue. Enclosed is a corrected first page for
the subject report. The corrected page and this letter will receive the
same distribution as the original report including placement in the NRC's
Public Document Room.

Thank you for calling this matter to our attention.

Sincerely,

f(4%&HlW
11 ert W. Crocker, Acting Chief

i M terials Radiological Protection
I Section

Enclosure: as stated
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